
 

 
 
 
28 July 2023 
 
 
 
L Hely 
 
 
By email: fyi-request-23401-b6977ae1@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
 
Tēnā koe L Hely 
 
 
Thank you for your official information request of 6 July, requesting the latest data for pay 
scales of all casual academic and general roles at Lincoln University.  
 
In response, I can advise that Lincoln University does not have separate pay scales for casual 
staff. 
 
Also, Lincoln University casual contracts data does not categorise by job types (ie academic, 
general or professional). Therefore, the University is declining your request for the pay scales 
of academic and general staff on casual contracts pursuant to section 18(g) of the Official 
Information Act 1982, as the University does not hold this information.  
 
If you wish to discuss this response, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Please note that you are entitled under section 28 of the Official Information Act 1982, to have 
this response reviewed by the Office of the Ombudsman. 
 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
 
Timothy Lester 
Legal Counsel 
 
 
E: oia@lincoln.ac.nz 
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